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Dear Year 7 & 9 Parents and Carers, 

Students will bring their 2025 NAPLAN Report home to you this week.  Boarding families will receive 

their child’s report via post. Students who did not participate in NAPLAN will not receive a report.

NAPLAN results are reported using 4 proficiency levels across the 5 domains:

•	 Proficiency levels: Needs additional support, Developing, Strong, Exceeding

•	 Domains: Numeracy, Reading, Writing, Spelling, Grammar & Punctuation

To support your understanding of the results, please refer to: NAPLAN Results and reports

It is important to consider NAPLAN results as a snapshot of your child’s progress. By combining 

school assessments with other crucial information, such as communication from teachers and 

observations made at home, we can build a fuller and more accurate picture of each student’s 

progress and needs.

Should you have any questions regarding NAPLAN, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards,

Mrs Renee Williams
Assistant Principal: Staff Development & Formation

https://nap.edu.au/naplan/results-and-reports#isrs

